
City of Hamilton - Bike Month 2022 
 
 
The Sustainable Mobility Team has partnered with Cycle Toronto again to help promote 

Hamilton's Bike Day/Month. Cycle Toronto is in collaboration with graphic designers to 

create a new logo that will be agreed upon by the Bike Month Advisory Committee 

(BMAC). These logos will be tailored to our marketing efforts and printed on our t-shirt 

give-aways. It is unknown whether or not we will host an in-person event yet, but we will 

adapt either way. 
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